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June 15, 2017 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli Ontario 
Energy Board P.O. Box 
2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re:   Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) – GTA Project 

Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) EB-2012-0451 and EB-2016-0034    
 
Further to Enbridge’s October 26, 2016 and November 6, 2015 correspondences, we 
would like to provide an update for the Jonesville (renamed Ashtonbee) Station and the 
Buttonville Station. 
 
ASHTONBEE STATION (formerly Jonesville Station) 
 
Ashtonbee Station was energized on March 28, 2017.  The final tie-in was completed on 
June 13, 2017 and the station is in-service. 
 
 
BUTTONVILLE STATION 
 
There has been no progress on land acquisition.  Current asset management modelling 
suggests there may be other potential options to the Buttonville Station.  As well, network 
planning activities studying flexibility and other factors are in progress in the region.  Enbridge 
plans to report to the Board prior to March 2018 on the final recommendation.   
 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Yours truly, 

(Original Signed) 
 
Neil MacNeil 
Director, Major Projects & Planning 
 
 
cc:   Ms. Zora Crnojacki, Chair, OPCC (via email) 
 Ms. Nancy Marconi, Ontario Energy Board (via email) 
 Mr. Andrew Mandyam, Enbridge (via email) 
 Mr. Scott Dodd, Enbridge (via email) 
 Mr. Brian Wikant, Enbridge (via email)  

 


